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Comments: As a regular user of the trails in Cheyenne Canyon and along Old Stage and Gold Camp Roads, the

current dispersed target shooting policies are mildly concerning. Every trip I make up there, I see increases in

environmental damage and litter. I have also been concerned for my safety before, hearing bullets whistle

overhead due to the improper use of a safe backstop in the area of Frosty's Park. 

 

I am also a recreational shooter in addition to trail user, and fully support the establishment of designated,

controlled shooting areas. This will limit environmental damage and increase overall user safety. I would also

propose entering a MOU with local shooting/hunting clubs for various designated shooting ranges, and hold them

accountable for the cleanliness of the locations.


